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RIS IS ERICIE
Embassy of Nepal

Muscat, Sultanate of Oman

Information Regarding the Departure during the grace period Announced by the
Government of the Sultanate of Oman

Under the Departure During the Grace Period services announced by the Ministry of
Labour of the Sultanate of Oman, Nepali citizens residing illegally in Oman due to expired
visas are being given the opportunity to return to Nepal. As per the scheme, all applicable
fines and penalties will be fully waived for those who choose to return.

Interested Nepali nationals are requested to complete the registration process themselves
or with the help of a friend, volunteers of the Embassy, or representatives of organizations
such as the Nepali Social Club. To do so, they must visit the following webpage:

P https://www.mol.gov.om/manpoweralleservices/details/registration-for-

departure-within-the-grace-period-306

Please follow the steps provided on the website and fill in the required details to submit
your application.

As the Government of the Sultanate of Oman has announced that this scheme will end on
31 July 2025, all concerned are informed to make use of this opportunity within the given
timeframe. Concerned Nepali citizens residing in Oman are kindly requested to benefit
from this golden opportunity.

For further assistance or information, please contact the Embassy of Nepal in Muscat.
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